
Changes made to school board election during this year’s legislative session led to ASBSD amending our 
school board election sample policy. 

BBB: School Board Elections – amended to align with the changes in state law, which will take effect in 
2026, to when a school board election can be held and with the suggestion from ASBSD to hold your 
school board election in June each year rather than in November. 

In addition, ASBSD has provided guidance on the election law changes, which you can download by 
clicking here. 

 

The sample policy can be found at http://policy.asbsd.org. Your district’s login and password 
information has been previously provided to your district’s administration.  

ASBSD suggests you discuss the sample policies with your school district’s attorney. 

For questions related to the policies, contact Director of Policy & Legal Services Naomi Cromwell at 
ncromwell@asbsd.org or at 605-773-2513. 

Thank you. 
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